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Chair Golden and Members of the Committee; 

 

I respectfully ask you to stand firm with 85-1 although I am in favor of the Dairy cow 

limit being increased to what each side would feel like is a good number. As it stands 

Dairy Cows are 2500 will Beef is 3500. 

 

I oppose 85-3 because the "chicken people" will build the tier one and wait it out then 

build the rest of the barns when they can. They take advantage of every loophole 

they can. The stories from other states are so numerous there isn't time to go through 

them all here. 

 

I believe good setbacks of both the broiler barns and the manure from water and 

people, ammonia scrubbers, and nonpermeable floors could make a world of 

difference. 

 

Thank you for all your hard work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Starla Becker-Tillinghast 


